
CLASSIFIED STAFF COUNCIL 
Minutes – Friday, May 18, 2018 8:05am 

 
Attendees:  Maria Adams, Vicki Becker, Sharon Berry, Lori Blasé, Michael Hallas, Stephen Hodge, Julie 
Johnson, Lynette Leachman, Trisha Pocius, Joleen Ryan, Veronica Santistevan 
 
Approval of Minutes:  Lori moved to approve April minutes, Joleen seconded: approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Balance as of today, $1,015.45 operating, $781.17 reserve, $1,506.44 
discretionary, $26,706.45 scholarship.  
 
New Business:  First order of business was to elect officers to serve on the 2018-2019 executive board. 
President: Tricia Pocius  Secretary:  Joleen Ryan 
Vice-Pres:  Maria Adams  Treasurer: Vicki Becker 
Statewide Liaison Council: Tricia P. Parking Committee: Alan Bruning, Steven Hodge Alternate 
 
By-laws need review and revision. 
 
Cora Zalatel from External Affairs is leaving the University the end of May. A consultant will be filling in 
for June while they advertise for a replacement to hopefully start July 1st.  
 
Donna Souder is leading the Visioning Process with a target of October 2018 to get a proposal to the 
Governor’s Board. 
 
Everyone had job evaluations for 2018: 100% Faculty; 99.5% Admin Pro; 100% Classified 
Sexual Harassment Training: 95% of campus responded; 100% of Classified 
 
Shelly Moreschini and Dr. Trish Orman gave an interesting presentation on “Frameworks for Decision 
Making.” 
 
Chrissy Holliday came to talk about the new college track centers opening in East High School and 
Pueblo West on August 1st.  
 
CSC monthly meetings will change to the 2nd Wednesday from 10-11:30am each month starting in July 
2018.  
 
PERA update Legislature passed the PERA reform. The Governor has not signed yet. Stay tuned. 
 
We will be meeting (possibly on May 30th) for a SWOT Analysis brainstorming session. The results are 
due on June 12th. 
 
Fundraiser: Craft fair: Vicki is planning to hand out fliers at other craft fairs, football games, etc. She 
will need volunteers to help pass them out. Vicki will be pulling together committees for Food, set-up, 
raffle, etc. Michael suggested renaming the Holiday Craft Fair to something more hip like Wolf Bazaar. 
 


	CLASSIFIED STAFF COUNCIL

